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May 13, 2013 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: McLean’s Mountain Wind Limited Partnership 
 Application for Feed-in Tariff Program Licence 
 Board File Number EB-2013-0015 
 
As stated in the Board’s Decision in this matter dated April 26, 2013, given the 
“rigour” of the Ontario Power Authority’s process for assessing Feed-in Tariff 
proponents, “the Board will generally grant a generation licence to an applicant 
if it has received a Notice to Proceed from the OPA.”  Hence, Board staff does 
not typically file submissions in such proceedings.  However, in the light of the 
late-filed submission of Wikwemikong Unceded Indian Reserve No. 26 and the 
subsequent response from McLean’s Mountain Wind Limited Partnership seeking 
additional time to file its reply, and given the substantive issues raised therein, 
Board staff requests the opportunity to also file a submission in this proceeding.   
 
Board staff requests that it be given until May 17, 2013 to file its submission, and 
that the due date for McLean’s Mountain Wind Limited Partnership’s reply 
submission be extended to May 24, 2013. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
George Dimitropoulos 
Advisor, Licence Applications 
 


